Special Title Sire

UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY

LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY

EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

May 6, 1966

Blind cc: President John W. Oswald

Dear Dr. Cochran:

Several points follow which relate to the Special Title series of Extension Professorships:

- 1. The criteria for appointment and promotion are approved provisionally; these may require further development over the next year as their use would indicate.
 - 2. The committee which you appointed at the President's direction should be asked to continue their service as a special area committee to advise on this Special Title series. You should request their continuance for this next year.
 - 3. The vita of Donald E. LaBore, titled Associate Extension Professor on the Reappointment form should be submitted to the special area committee for confirmation.
 - The committee certainly deserves our thanks for their work.
 The-criteria, as they are further developed, might well be considered for use in the University generally.

Sincerely,

8

A. D. Albright -Executive Vice President

ADA:ap

Dr. Lewis Cochran, Provost University of Kentucky